
 
 

 
 
 
 

                    14th July 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Key Stage 2 School Uniform 
 
This letter is just to remind you that as your child will finish Year 2 and move on to Year 3 in 
September 2024, there will be a small school uniform change. 
 
Instead of wearing a light blue polo shirt, your child will be required to wear: 

●​ A light blue school shirt with a collar (available to buy at most large supermarkets; there 
will also be some pre-loved uniform events through the year from our PTA) 

●​ A James Dixon school tie  
●​ A navy v-neck school jumper or cardigan (with or without the school logo) 

 
 
These should be worn every day other than P.E days. In order to support this change we will 
provide your child’s first James Dixon school tie for free. This will be given to your child on the 
last day of term.   
 
Additional ties are available to purchase through ParentPay. This uniform is compulsory; items 
with the James Dixon logo can be purchased at Stitch2Stitch High Street, Penge or Wearabouts, 
Sydenham Road. 
 
Our uniform policy can be accessed through our website. Thank you for your cooperation in this 
matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
The School Office 

 

https://www.uniformclub.co.uk/james-dixon-primary
https://wearaboutsschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/primary-schools/james-dixon/
https://www.jamesdixon.org.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=33

